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  The Scottish Chiefs, a Romance Jane Porter,1825
  Flirting with Forty Jane Porter,2008-05-07 He
got the second home and the Porsche. She got the
kids and a broken heart. Now Jackie, post-divorce
and heading toward the big four-oh, is on vacation
in sunny and staring down her upcoming birthday-
alone. But not for long. She's soon falling for
Kai, her gorgeous, much younger surf instructor,
and the wild passionate fling they have becomes
the biggest surprise of Jackie's life. Back home
in Seattle, Jackie has to struggle with single
parenthood...and memories of Kai. He hasn't
forgotten her. Yet thousands of miles of ocean-not
to mention an age difference that feels even
wider-separate them. And, of course, her friends
disapprove. When a choice must be made, can she,
will she risk everything for her chance at
happiness?
  She's Gone Country Jane Porter,2014-07-02 After
her husband announces he's fallen in love with
someone else, 39-year-old former model Shey Darcy
moves back home to Texas with her three teenage
sons. Life on the family ranch, however, brings
with it a whole new host of dramas.
  The Boy Who Loved Everyone Jane
Porter,2021-01-04 On his first day of preschool,
Dimitri’s vocal affection for everything is met
with wary reactions—until his guileless words
begin to take root and grow. Dimitri may be small,
but his heart is as big and as open as a cloudless
blue sky. “I love you,” Dimitri tells his new
classmates at preschool. “I love you,” Dimitri
tells the class guinea pig and the ants on the
ground. “I love you,” Dimitri tells the
paintbrushes and the tree with heart-shaped
leaves. So why doesn’t anyone say “I love you”
back? Could love also be expressed in unspoken
ways? In a familiar story of navigating the social
cues of new friendship, author Jane Porter and
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illustrator Maisie Paradise Shearring offer a
thoughtful tribute to the tender ones—those who
spread kindness simply by being, and who love
without bounds.
  Montana Cowboy Romance Jane Porter,2020-04-02
New York Times and USA Today Bestselling Author
Jane Porter kicks off her brand new cowboy series
with a modern twist on an old-fashioned way of
finding a wife. After the only woman Joe Wyatt
ever loved marries another, the Montana rancher
swears off romance. He's done playing the game.
Only problem? He needs a wife, and kids he can
pass the Paradise Valley cattle ranch to. So Joe
takes the same no-nonsense approach to marriage as
he does to running his family’s business...he
places an online ad for a mail-order bride. The ad
is a lot like Joe, straight-forward and to-the-
point: Wife Wanted. When Sophie Correia is left at
the altar after her groom runs off with her maid
of honor, she wants to get as far away from
California and her dairy farming family as
possible. Sophie doesn't need hearts and flowers,
but she's fed up with men who can't commit. And at
thirty, she's more than ready to start a family.
When she comes across Joe's ad, she thinks she's
found the perfect solution -- head to Montana, get
married, and move forward. Can a contract for
marriage lead to love, or will the arrangement
cost them their hearts?
  The Good Wife Jane Porter,2013-09-03 Is it
possible to love someone too much? Always
considered the beauty of the family, the youngest
Brennan sister, Sarah, remains deeply in love with
her husband of ten years. Boone Walker, a
professional baseball player, travels almost year-
round while Sarah stays home and cares for their
two children. Her love for her husband is
bottomless—so much so that her sisters say it will
end up hurting her. Living apart most of the time
makes life difficult, especially since Sarah often
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wonders whether Boone is sharing his bed with
other women on the road, even though he swears
he’s been true to her since his infidelity three
years ago. While she wants to be happy and move
forward in her life, Sarah constantly fears that
Boone will break his promise. Now with Boone
facing yet another career change, tension rises
between the two, adding more stress to an already
turbulent marriage. Emotionally exhausted, Sarah
can’t cope with yet another storm. Now, she must
either break free from the past and forgive Boone
completely, or leave him behind and start anew . .
.
  Tiny Penguins and the New Baby Jane
Porter,2021-04-29 A warm and inviting picture book
which offers an imaginative and creative look at
the arrival of a new baby. Meet the Tiny Penguins!
The Tiny Penguins LOVE helping humans to keep
their house tidy, and they have one special rule -
stay out of sight! But when they see a sad little
girl, Gertie, hiding under her bed, they decide
SOME rules are made to be broken.
  King Otter Jane Porter,2019-06-27 When an
adorable otter finds a box filled with fancy
clothes and a crown, he declares himself King
Otter, ruler of his riverside realm. He wastes no
time in ordering his loyal subjects to throw him
the biggest, grandest parade in history! But will
this be a party to remember, or will the King's
bossy demands make for a royal disaster? A
fabulous fable about the importance of friendship
from Jane Porter, author of Pink Lion and
illustrator of Wings!
  Jane Robin Maxwell,2012-09-18 Cambridge,
England, 1905. Jane Porter is hardly a typical
woman of her time. The only female student in
Cambridge University's medical program, she is far
more comfortable in a lab coat dissecting corpses
than she is in a corset and gown sipping afternoon
tea. A budding paleoanthropologist, Jane dreams of



5

traveling the globe in search of fossils that will
prove the evolutionary theories of her scientific
hero, Charles Darwin. When dashing American
explorer Ral Conrath invites Jane and her father
to join an expedition deep into West Africa, she
can hardly believe her luck. Africa is every bit
as exotic and fascinating as she has always
imagined, but Jane quickly learns that the lush
jungle is full of secrets—and so is Ral Conrath.
When danger strikes, Jane finds her hero, the key
to humanity's past, and an all-consuming love in
one extraordinary man: Tarzan of the Apes. Jane is
the first version of the Tarzan story written by a
woman and authorized by the Edgar Rice Burroughs
estate. Its publication marks the centennial of
the original Tarzan of the Apes. At the
Publisher's request, this title is being sold
without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM)
applied.
  A Christmas Miracle for Daisy Jane
Porter,2015-11-22 Now a GAC Family Original Movie!
Media Mogul, Cormac Sheenan, had no desire to
become a family man, but when his two year old
goddaughter, Daisy, is orphaned, he adopts her,
moving her from Montana to his home in Southern
California, and becomes a devoted single father,
juggling parenting duties with running his
successful publishing, TV, and radio enterprise.
But two years later a frightening incident at
Daisy’s school, shakes Cormac, and he decides to
move Daisy–and his business–back to Montana where
life is simpler and he has family nearby. Now
four, precocious Daisy strikes up an unlikely
friendship with Marietta’s seasonal Santa Claus,
and believes he’s the real thing, even though
Cormac points out to her that this jolly old Kris
Kringle is renting a room at Bramble House, not
living at the North Pole. Daisy’s not worried but
Cormac is as Rent-a-Santa has promised his
innocent daughter she’ll have a mommy for
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Christmas. Cormac is livid with Kris. He’s not at
all ready to settle down, and he’s definitely not
getting back together with his old flame Whitney
Alder, so Santa can stop playing match maker as
it’d take a miracle to make him fall in love,
never mind marriage material. But that’s exactly
the kind of miracle our angelic Santa Claus has
planned…
  Jane Porter, Thaddeus of Warsaw Porter Jane
Porter,2019-08-22 First scholarly edition of a
bestselling historical novelExplores the socio-
political themes of the novel and deemed as
relevant today as they were over 200 years
agoSituates work in the genealogy of the
historical novel and examines its literary and
cultural influenceScholarly annotations clarify
the historical context: the French Revolution, the
related war in Poland, and Britain's response to
Polish refugees in the 1790sPublished in 1803,
Thaddeus of Warsaw is a beguiling romance that
also exposes the hardships faced by migrants in
Britain two hundred years ago. Jane Porter tells
the story of a dashing Polish refugee, Thaddeus
Sobieski, who must escape hostilities in his
homeland. In London he faces poverty and
prejudice, but his courage and goodness bring him
to the attention of a circle of women who, in a
surprising role reversal, either aid or woo him.
He must also solve the mystery of his birth by
discovering and confronting the British father who
abandoned him.A carefully contextualised
introduction to the novel and its author situates
the work in the genealogy of the historical novel,
examining its literary and cultural influence.
Supporting materials include contemporary reviews,
poems on Poland and correspondence regarding the
novel's early success.
  Thaddeus of Warsaw Jane Porter,1857
  Flirting with Fifty Jane Porter,2022-05-24 A
sexy and sparkling later-in-life contemporary
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romance about a woman who leaps out of her comfort
zone and takes a chance on love by New York Times
bestselling author Jane Porter. Paige Newsom is
finally at a place in her life where she’s
comfortable. She loves her job as a college
professor in Southern California, lives close
enough to her mother to visit her regularly, and
has three daughters who are flourishing in their
own careers. Paige has no plans to upend her life
again after her divorce eight years ago, but she’s
about to embark on a new adventure: co-teaching a
course that includes a three-week international
field study. Paige can think of a dozen reasons
why she shouldn’t go, one being a dazzling
Australian biologist who will be teaching
alongside her. Professor Jack King is charismatic,
a world traveler, and more like Indiana Jones than
Indiana Jones, all of which unsettles Paige, who
prides herself on being immune to any man’s
charms. She isn’t looking for love, and it turns
out, neither is he. But as the two co-professors
lead the rigorous program together, first on
campus, then in beautiful Tanzania, their biggest
challenge will be working closely together while
resisting the undeniable chemistry they feel when
they’re with each other.
  It's You Jane Porter,2015-06-02 From the USA
Today bestselling author of the Brennan Sisters
novels comes a heartwarming story about finding
love and strength, even in the darkest moments… In
the wake of a tragedy that tore her life down to
the foundations, Dr. Alison McAdams has lost her
way. So when she’s summoned to Napa to care for
her ailing father, she’s not sure she has anything
to offer him—or anyone else. What Ali finds in
Northern California wine country is a gift—an
opportunity to rest, and distance from her painful
memories. Most unexpectedly, she finds people who
aren’t afraid of her grief or desperate for her to
hurry up and move on. As Ali becomes part of her
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father’s community, makes new friends of her own,
and hears the stories of a generation who survived
the Second World War, she begins to find hope
again. In a quest to discover the truth about
another woman’s lost love, she sets off on a
journey across oceans and deep into history. And
in making sense of that long-ago tragedy, Ali is
able to put together the broken pieces of her
heart and make new choices that are right for her.
  Pink Lion Jane Porter,2018-07 Synopsis coming
soon.......
  MARCO'S PRIDE Jane Porter,Kei
Kusunoki,2019-07-01 “I won’t allow her to ruin the
wedding!” Marco boomed, his voice reaching the
ceiling of the design studio. The famous fashion
designer is two and a half months away from
marrying his duchess fiancée, Marilena, when his
ex-wife, Payton, arrives with their twin girls
from San Francisco. Payton, who swore never to
return to Milan, has come to entrust the children
to her ex-husband’s care. She has a dark secret:
it looks as if the same awful disease that killed
her mother will take her, as well…
  Let's Get Ready for School Jane Porter,2022-08
Starting school can be a great adventure, but it
can make you feel a bit nervous too. The perfect
book to reassure any new school-starter. Jane
Porter answers all of these questions and more in
this warm, witty and reassuring book for young
children that explores everything they'll need to
know before starting school. Marley, Maya, Theo,
Akiko, Ella and Zakir are all getting ready to
start school. Why not come along with them and see
what it's like? Illustrated with charming
characters by Carolina Rabei, this is the perfect
introduction to joining a new class.
  Her Sinful Secret Jane Porter,2017-06-01
Sometimes the consequences for keeping a secret
can take your breath away. From the New York
Times–bestselling author of His Defiant Desert
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Queen. Heart racing, Logan Copeland cannot look
away from tycoon Rowan Argyros as he declares her
life is in danger. All she can think is that Rowan
took her virginity, heartlessly rejected her after
a night of reckless abandon . . . and is the
father of her child. She must reveal the truth
before she’s whisked away to Rowan’s castle for
safety . . . Isolated together, Logan finds
herself at the mercy of Rowan’s unrelenting need
to claim her—and their daughter! Logan has known
no touch but his, and yearns to feel it again . .
. but to do so, she must agree to meet him at the
altar. “The romance was delightful . . . I would
recommend Her Sinful Secret by Jane Porter, if you
enjoy the enemy to lovers trope, second chance
romances or books by authors Andie Brock, Dani
Collins or Cathy Williams.” —Harlequin Junkie
  The Secretary's Seduction Jane Porter,2010-05-14
From sensible secretary…to sexy siren! Handsome
business tycoon Morgan Grady hasjust been voted
News Weekly's Man of the Year.Eager to move out of
the media spotlight,Morgan decides it's time he
found himself awife. So New York's most eligible
bachelorproposes to the one woman he knows he
cantrust—his sensible assistant, Winnie
Graham!Alone on his exotic private island,
Morgandiscovers that Winnie's composed
exteriorhides a storm of passion and desire.The
sexualattraction that had always simmered
gentlybetween them suddenly ignites into an
inferno!Morgan wants Winnie, but a woman this
feistywill never settle for being a convenient
wife.She demands nothing less than her
cynicalboss's heart…
  Montana Cowboy Miracle Jane Porter,2021-11-09
This Christmas he’s confronting the past… Wyoming
rancher Cade Hunt rents a room in Marietta for the
month of December for one purpose—to unravel the
mysteries of his past. He’s not interested in the
local Christmas festivities, even though his
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pretty landlord Merri Bradley is more appealing
than any woman he can remember. After losing her
husband far too early, hospice nurse Merri has
dedicated her life to caring for the grief-
stricken during their final goodbyes. She loves
her busy and fulfilling life and has no time for a
brooding cowboy during her favorite time of year.
Yet Cade is tempting, and she’s technically his
hostess. But Marietta is full of Christmas magic
and miracles. Soon Cade is embraced by the family
he didn't know he had—a grandfather and four Wyatt
cowboy cousins. For the first time in his life,
Cade has a sense of belonging and the desire to
set down roots if only he can convince Merri that
second chances are the best chance for their own
happily ever after.
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